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MS 633 Remote Work Program
 

Effective Date: January 24, 2025 
Responsible Office: Office of Human Resources (OHR) 
Supersedes: 12/20/2024; 12/16/2021 

 
Issuance Memo (12/16/2021) 
Issuance Memo (12/20/2024) 
 
MS 633 Remote Work Program Procedures 

 
 

MS 633 Remote Work Program has been removed from 
the Peace Corps Manual in compliance with the 
January 20, 2025, Presidential Memorandum “Return 
to In-Person Work” and the January 22, 2025, Office 
of Personnel Management (OPM) Memorandum: 
“Guidance on Presidential Memorandum Return to In-
Person Work.” The agency will as soon as practicable 
formulate and approve a new policy that is in 
accordance with the Presidential Memorandum.  
 

https://www.whitehouse.gov/presidential-actions/2025/01/return-to-in-person-work/
https://www.whitehouse.gov/presidential-actions/2025/01/return-to-in-person-work/

